
Summer Newsletter 2021-22 

Bamburgh Class 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Happy Summer term! We are looking forward to a productive and positive term. This 
term we shall continue to focus on our four areas of the Preparation for Adulthood 
curriculum; Friends, Relationships and Community, Good Health and Wellbeing, 
Independent Living Skills and World of Work. 

Our Breakfast Club is in full swing and we have begun a new order and delivery 
system which is making the running of the club much smoother. All of our class have 
been contributing in some way to Breakfast Club, whether this is by shopping, cooking, 
delivering or taking money, every part counts. 

This term during Life Skills, we are focusing on showering and will continue to practice 
other life skills such as brushing teeth and face washing. In Community Sports we are 
attending the Tim Lamb centre where we have the opportunity to burn lots of energy 
and play fun games with our friends. We continue our community based learning by 
going to the café and hiking. This term we have our own hiking journal to complete 
before the end of the term which is very exciting! 

In DT we have started making vehicles including buses and trucks, we are building on 
various skills such as cutting, sanding and sawing. These are excellent skills for life! 

We have been working very hard on our swimming skills and have been practicing 
various skills such as floating, push and gliding and picking objects up from the bottom 
of the pool, we are doing so well! 

Both speech and language therapy and occupational therapy will continue to be 
provided on a needs led basis for each pupil, which will be reviewed as appropriate 
throughout the year.  
 

We are greatly looking forward to the Summer term ahead. 
 
Please don’t hesitate to contact us on: 
 

Class teacher OT SALT 
Sophie Duncan 

sophie.duncan@percyhedley.org.uk   

Michael Kelly 

m.kelly@percyhedley.org.uk  

Carra-Lynn Lindsay 

c.lindsay@percyhedley.org.uk  
Physio - on referral 

Jack and Kaitlin - nuth.physio.ncs@nhs.net 
 

Best wishes, 

Sophie and the Bamburgh class team 
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